From: <u>Tracy M Tallman</u>

To: City Council; agenda comments

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Richmond Beach Access

Date: Saturday, May 21, 2022 1:26:23 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello.

I'm on a tour in Greece and am trying to submit my comment on a tablet with spotty internet access.

Please disregard my previous email and submit this comment instead:

Thank you for considering obtaining the property at the south end of 27th NW/Apple Tree Lane to obtain access to lower Richmond Beach from lower Saltwater Park.

Please make this note part of the public record for this issue on the agenda of the next Council meeting.

I live in Edmonds, but own two properties in Shoreline, one of which is right across from 27th NW at 19514 Richmond Beach Road.

the 1980s I lived in a little house there and walked every morning across the bridge to Saltwater Park and back home through Richmond Beach. As you probably know, there was a boat launch there and the road ran into Puget Sound. That part of the road was vacated just as Shoreline was becoming a city.

Please listen to Tom McCormick and restore beach access to Richmond Beach.

Thank you.

Tracy Tallman, Edmonds, WA

Please listen to Tom McCormick and restore beach access to Richmond Beach as was Intended when the Town of Richmond Beach was platted in 1891.

Thank you.

Tracy Tallman Edmonds, Washington